
Year 5/6: 95.3% Below 

Year 3/4: 95.9% Below 

Year 1/2: 97.4%  Well 
done 

Reception: 76% Well 
below 

This week’s whole school 
attendance                      

93.9% Well below!  

Yearly school 
attendance to date:  

95.8% Below 

 

Target 96.6% 

This is the expected 
standard for all schools. 

Poor attendance impacts 
negatively on your child’s 
potential and life chances.  

 

 

 

Dear Parents,  

Welcome to this week’s news…….. What a day we have had! Spots 
everywhere and lots of laughs. A big thank you for your support with 
Children In Need today. We will let parents know the total raised on 
next week’s letterbox. 

 

Remembrance Sunday  

What an amazing turn out at the 
cenotaph on Sunday– thanks to all 
the families who supported this 
significant day. Head boy and girl 
did us proud– laying their wreath 
with maturity and respect. 

Athletics Success 

Well done to the Key Stage 2 children who attended the Athletics Competition on 
Thursday morning. All the children were an absolute credit to  school and finished a 
FABULOUS second place.  

Friendship Bench  

Today we put a new ‘buddy bench’ on our playground. The bench is a place for children to 
sit when they need a friend and has been named after Nathan Smith. Nathan was a pupil 
at Lingdale and we hope the bench signifies his friendly demeanour. 

Party Like a Roman… 

Year 3/4 certainly  did this yesterday! A fact– filled assembly which encapsulated their 
knowledge gathering over the past nine weeks. Well done! 

Robinwood Residential  

Just a final reminder to the Year 5 & 6 children attending 
Robinwood on Monday. It has been confirmed that we are now 
the final pick up, so children need to arrive at school for 8am. 
We will be leaving at around 8.30am. Please ensure your child 
arrives with their luggage, kit and stamina!  An early night on 

Sunday is vital. Staff attending are Mrs Norris, Mr Fairbridge 
and Miss Sheridan. Staff will try and post regular updates on 
school’s Facebook page along with photographs for children 
whose parents have given consent. We hope the children at-
tending have a fantastic time and we can’t wait to hear all 

about it when they return.  

 

 

 

Dates for the diary: 

Year 5 & 6 trip to the theatre to see ‘A Christmas Carol’ - 
Wednesday 27th November  

Year 1 & 2 trip to Preston Park—Wednesday 27th November  

Year 3 & 4 taster swimming sessions—Wed 20th Nov & Wed 
27th Nov. This class will go swimming in the Spring term.  

Xmas Carol service—Friday 20th December at 1pm  

Break up for Xmas Friday 20th December  

 Payment and safeguarding reminder  

Please make sure all dinner and breakfast money is paid in ad-
vance. If your child is having school dinners, this must be paid 
every Monday morning for the full week. The 7.30am breakfast 
club MUST also be paid for on the day or in advance. Could we 
also remind all parents that unless your child is in Year 5 or 6, 
they MUST be dropped off and collected from school by an 
adult. Thank you for your support in keeping our children safe.  

 

Working together to be the best we can be  

Head Teacher’s Awards -For Helpfulness 

Riley M —Mrs Jones 

Rosie J — Miss Stonehouse 

Mia R - Mrs Crame 

Emily P —Mr Fairbridge 

Tilly E-Mrs Norris 

Citizenship Award— Peter J 

Rock star of the week is   

Bethany P—YEAR 5 

Friday 15th November 2019 


